
Crown Colony Country Club
www.crown-colony.com

April 2
0

2
5Leisure



Angie Reece       (936) 637-8820
CMAA/General Manager
angie@crown-colony.com 

Ben Burns         (936) 637-8800
Tee Times/Golf Pro shop
benburns@crown-colony.com

Crystal Goleman     (936) 637-8802
A.R./Membership Director/
Villas Manager   
crystal@crown-colony.com

Sherry Ivins                 (936) 637-8810
Accounting/H. R. Director/
Club Notary Public
sivins@crown-colony.com

Jan Porter     (936) 637-8806
Accounting Administrator
Janice@crown-colony.com

Marlaina Culver        (936) 637-8888
Villas Assistant 
villas@crown-colony.com  
Front Desk/Reservations
marlaina@crown-colony.com  
Reservations     (936) 637-8900                                

               (936) 637-8825
Food & Beverage Manager
foodandbeverage@crown-colony.com

Josh Hicks 
Golf Course Superintendent.
golfcourse@crown-colony.com

Homeowner’s Assoc. (936) 632-7990
Cooper Castleberry       
manager@lufkincrowncolony.com
www.lufkincrowncolony.com

directory and hours

Club Hours
TUESDAY-FRIDAY  11AM-8PM
SATURDAY   7AM-8PM
SUNDAY   11AM-7PM

call today 936-637-8888



Let Crown Colony Country Club handle 
the sweet treats, savory sides, or any 
large to-go order you need this season. 
Bring the flavors of the club home and 
enjoy a stress-free holiday meal with 
family and friends.

Whether it’s desserts or a full spread, 
we’ll prepare it all so you can focus on 
what matters most.
Call today to place your Easter catering 
or to-go order.

Easter is Around the Corner



Easter Weekend 
April 19th 11am-2pm



Gather with family and friends
April 20th 11am-2pm



Cory's Golf news
Thoughts from the Head Pro

The weather is warming up, the trees are filling out, the azaleas are in bloom, and the grass is getting greener! It’s great to 
see so many members out on the course and participating in our new monthly events.

A few reminders:

• Please remember to check in all guests at the pro shop, even if you're playing pickleball.

• By now, all private carts should have their stickers. If your cart does not have a sticker, it is not permitted on the course.

• If you bring your dog to the course, please keep them on a leash.

Thank you, and I look forward to seeing you all out on the course!

Friday 11th at 5:30 PM

Couples TournamentChip and Cocktails Par 3 
Challenge Saturday 19th. 

BIG Pop Sunday afternoon 
shotgun April 6th  

Upcoming Events for April

Let’ get you geared up 
for the Spring



Junior Golf News
13U and 17U Season starts this May. Go to pgajrleague.com to register now!!! OP 36 Practices have started and 
will continue through the summer.

Thanks for the support
Cory Ryan, PGA Golf Professional

New Merchandise arriving daily!!! Come check out 
the pro shop to see what we have!!!

May 1, 2025 - 9:00 AM. 
$25 entry fee payable to Hospice in the Pines. 

MGA  and LGA invited to attend. 
Please contact Connie Kennedy with any 

questions 936-526-9695



Call Angie Reece at 936-637-8820 
to start planning today!

Wedding season is here, and there’s no better place 
to celebrate than Crown Colony Country Club. From 
elegant venue spaces to customized menus and 
seamless coordination, we have everything to make 
your day unforgettable.

Let our team take care of the details while you focus 
on making memories.
Schedule your tour today and start planning the 
wedding of your dreams.

hOST YOUR WEDDING AT CROWN COLONY COUNTRY CLUB





LGA news
First Tee Frolic

M
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The Ladies Golf Association celebrated a fantastic turnout for the First Tee Frolic Tournament, with 17 golfers joining 
in a fun-filled scramble format. Special thanks go to Melissa Abeldt and Joan Meyer for their excellent hosting 
efforts, ensuring the tournament ran smoothly and everyone had a great time.

Congratulations to the top-performing teams:
• 3rd Place Team: Connie Kennedy, Lori Lamb, and Angie Crisp  
• 2nd Place Team: Abbey Ater, Melissa Abeldt, Joan Meyer, and Mary Russell
• 1st Place Team: Dottie Keith, Elisa Clinkscales, and Karen Stubblefield
After the tournament, the participants and a few other members gathered for a delightful lunch in the 
ladies’ locker room, followed by the first-quarter LGA meeting. The day was a perfect blend of sport, 
socializing, and organization, reflecting the spirit of the association. Kudos to everyone involved for making 
it a smashing success!

After a very rainy January and February, March winds proved to help dry out the course, but made for 
some challenging days out there! On the 13th there was a three-way tie for the title of "Most Fairways 
Hit." Connie Kennedy, Joan Meyer, and Mary Virginia Casper each demonstrated exceptional accuracy, 
hitting an impressive 13 fairways. Their consistent performance set a high standard for the competition.   
Melissa Abedlt claimed the "Closest to the Pin" honor, showcasing her sharp aim and finesse.

On the 20th, the putts counted the most.  Low putt winners were 1st: Mary Virginia Casper, 2nd: Elaine 
Hunter.  Claiming closest to the pin honors were Elisa Clinkscales and Julie Zeagler.
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The LGA Member-Member Tournament, held on March 26 and 27, brought together the LGA for a spirited and 
competitive two-day event. This tournament was played in the unique two-woman eclectic format.

The tournament also featured several skill challenges, with Closest to the Pin honors being awarded to Elaine 
Hunter, Susie Shands, Dottie Keith, and Abbey Ater.   One of the standout moments of the event came from Joan 
Meyer, who displayed her trademark accuracy by hitting closest to the line on hole #9 on BOTH days of the 
tournament. Joan’s ability to find the middle of the fairway is something her fellow competitors have come to 
expect, but it’s always a thrill to see her execute under pressure.

Article and pictures provided by Abbey Ater
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Special thanks go to Mary Virginia Casper and Gayle Brent for hosting and 
organizing such a fun, well-executed event. Their efforts ensured that 
everyone had a memorable experience, both on and off the course.

Spring has sprung in the Bettye George Memorial Garden on #16.  Thanks to the LGA 
for always keeping this bed filled with bright and beautiful flowers.  Special thanks to 
Joan Meyer for taking care of the spring planting this year.  

While day one saw sunny skies, day two was met with rainy conditions. The weather didn’t dampen the spirits 
of the players and all teams were determined to improve their scores and finish strong.  Kennedy and Ater 
showed their mettle by improving their team score by five strokes on day two, finishing the tournament at 
even par. Their stellar play earned them the First Place Gross honors.  Gayle Brent and Elaine Hunter 
demonstrated exceptional ball striking and focused putting. Their teamwork and precision led to an 
impressive net score of 54, securing them the First Place Net title. Their consistency and ability to handle the 
pressure under varying conditions was a key factor in their victory.  The second-place finishes were equally 
competitive. In the gross division, Dottie Keith and Elisa Clinkscales finished with a solid performance despite 
some unique challenges, landing in second place overall. Meanwhile, Mary Russell and Susie Shands claimed 
second place in the net division, demonstrating strong teamwork and excellent course management.

The tournament kicked off with ideal weather, setting the stage for an exciting start. The competitors played 
some of their best golf, posting some impressive low scores. Connie Kennedy and Abbey Ater took an early 
lead. The dynamic duo came out hot on day one, posting a solid 5-over-par score that set them up nicely for 
the following day. However, several teams were hot on their heels. 



We’ve enjoyed a full year of pickleball here at Crown Colony but many of you may wonder just how long has pickleball been in 
existence and how did this fun game begin? Here’s what I discovered from my research: It all started one Saturday afternoon 
in 1965 when neighbors Joel Pritchard, a Congressman from Washington State and Bill Bell, a successful businessman, 
returned to Pritchard’s home on Bainbridge Island, WA (near Seattle), after playing a round of golf to find their kids sitting 
around complaining they had nothing to do! Joel’s property had an old badminton court so they found some old badminton 
equipment but could not find a full set of rackets. They improvised and started playing with some old ping-pong paddles and a 
perforated plastic ball. The adults and the kids finished out the weekend playing this game non-stop. The following weekend, 
neighbor and friend, Barney McCallum, was introduced to the game and the three friends made up the rules of the game. 
One of their early participants, who was very tall, liked to rush up to the net and spike the ball so to stop this from happening, 
they declared a line that already existed on the court (the short badminton serving line) into a “no volley” zone line which is 
what we refer to today as the kitchen! 
Next they debated about the scoring and finally settled on a scoring system that resembled badminton, tennis and ping pong.  
They kept in mind the original purpose was to provide a game that the whole family could play together. That weekend Barney 
went home and drew out a new design on a piece of paper for new paddles.  With his bandsaw, he cut out bigger plywood 
paddles for his friends to use. With word about the game spreading, families came together all summer to play this new 
sport on the backyard court that was on Prichard’s property. 
At the end of the summer many of these families moved back to Seattle and the game moved with them.  They started playing 
on the street in front of McCallum’s house which was 20 feet wide, so this became the width of the pickleball court.  Joe 
introduced it to his friends and colleagues in Congress and was excited to share this passion with anyone who would join him. 
In 1968, Barney, Joel, and Bill formed “Pickle-Ball, Inc.,” the first company to manufacture and market pickleball paddles. They 
sold pickleball sets with 4 plywood paddles, a ball and a net for $29.50. They made the first mass-produced Diller plywood 
paddles which were the first paddles that were available in stores. Around 1992, Pickle-Ball, Inc. started manufacturing the 
first ball designed specifically for pickleball. It was named the DURA 56 Pickle-Ball because it had 56 holes but in the mid 
nineties the ball was reduced to only having 40 holes to create greater durability. 
The most asked question is “Why is it called Pickleball”? Joe’s wife, Joan, was the responsible party for naming the sport. She 
and Joe loved watching the annual regatta competitions at the University of Washington which was known for having an 
excellent rowing team. In these regattas, the best rowers from each school were pitted against each other. But, toward the 
end of the competition, the athletes that were the “spares” and didn’t make the varsity teams, also got a chance to race. 
These “non-starters” would be thrown together to race for fun in the “pickle boat” race. Joan felt that the sport invented by 
Joel, Bill and Barney, threw together the leftover bits of ping pong, badminton and tennis so she suggested they name the 
sport “pickle ball”. 
Crown Colony is one of the 68,458 ( and counting) pickleball courts located in the US for a reported 48.3 million players that 
account for over 1.5 billion dollars in pickleball sales! Our Crown Colony Pickleball Association thanks Joe, Bill and Barney for 
their vision in 1965 that has become a joyful reality for our members here in 2025. 
See you on our courts! 

pickleball

Article and pictures provided by Connie Kennedy



Picture of the badminton/pickleball court at Joe Pritchard’s 
summer home in Bainbridge where pickleball originated. 

Vintage picture of one of the first pickleball paddles made by 
Barney McCallum. 

A vintage picture with Barney McCallum, his son, and two friends 
playing pickleball in a Seattle suburb cul-de-sac in the early 
70’s.
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